
 
John M. Burgett 
202.719.4239 
jburgett@wiley.law 
 
 

 
4876-1193-7566.1 

 
Wiley Rein LLP 
2050 M Street NW 
Washington, DC 20036 
Tel:  202.719.7000 

 

 
May 5, 2022 

VIA E-mail 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Re: Notice of Resumption of Operations  
 Digital Replacement Translator KEZI-DRT, Channel 23, Elkton, OR 
 Facility ID No. 34406         

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Oregon TV License Company, LLC (“Oregon TV”), the licensee of Digital 
Replacement Translator KEZI-DRT, Channel 23, Elkton, Oregon, this is to advise that effective 
May 4, 2022, the station has resumed full power operations in accordance with its licensed 
parameters. 

If any questions arise concerning this matter, kindly contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 
 
//s// John M. Burgett 
 
John M. Burgett 
 
cc:  Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov 


